
 
 
                               2024 Verification of Accounts 

 

The Supervisory Committee is conducting the 2024 Verification 

of Member’s Accounts.  Please review your statements carefully.  

If you have any concerns or feel there are any discrepancies, 

please contact the Committee at the address on this statement.  

Please do not send any transactions to this address.  All payments 

and deposits should to be sent to the Credit Union at 12 Main St, 

Suite 4, Madison, NJ 07940.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 
 

 
 The annual meeting will be held via teleconference.  

Look for details in the next newsletter. The Credit Union 

Board and committees are made up of volunteers.  If you 

are interested in volunteering for one of these positions, 

please send a request and your resume to the Nominating 

Committee at 12 Main St. Suite 4, Madison, NJ 07940. 
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SKIP A PAYMENT 

 

Need a break this summer? 

You can skip your August loan payment and have extra cash 

in your pocket. To take advantage of our Summer Skip a 

Payment program, please call 973-301-0931 or complete and 

sign below and return it to the Credit Union by July 31, 2024: 

 

Name________________________________ 

 

Account Number_______________________ 

 

Loan Number___________________________ 

 

I understand that by signing this form, interest will continue to 

accrue on the unpaid balance and a $25.00 fee will be 

charged.  I understand that only current loans in good standing 

with the Credit Union are eligible and it is my responsibility 

to verify that this skipped payment request has been approved. 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Signature                                            Date 

 

Some Restrictions Apply 

34177-summer-0624 

 


